
    
 

Dear Parents: 

 

 

We are changing our Lunch program for the 2019-2020 school year. We have made the decision to 

cut our program to Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays only. 

 

For the entire school year, Mondays and Fridays will be PIZZERIA PIZZA DAYS. We will serve a fruit 

side, snack and drink (milk-juice-water) with the pizza. 

 

Wednesdays will be CHICKEN NUGGETS DAY. We will serve a vegetable side, a fruit side, snack and 

drink (milk-juice-water) with the nuggets. 

 

EVERYONE WILL HAVE TO BRING IN A “PACKED FROM HOME” LUNCH ON TUESDAYS & 

THURSDAYS. Please remember that we are a “nut-free” facility. 

 

You will still have the option of buying a BAGEL instead of the hot lunch on Mondays, Wednesdays 

and Fridays. You will just need to tell the teacher that your child wants a bagel on that particular day. 

 

 

THE COST OF OUR MONDAY-WEDNESDAY-FRIDAY LUNCH WILL STILL REMAIN AT $3.50. 

 

You may buy lunch tickets…10 for $ 35.00 or 20 for $70.00…. check is made out to Assumption 

ECC. 

 

Stop by the Main Office if you have any questions or call 201-262-0300. 

 

 

Miss Jurevich 

 

 


